Class 3 Christmas Homework
Due in Tuesday 5th January

Your homework over the Christmas holiday is to write me a letter telling me about what you got for Christmas and all the lovely things you have been doing. 
Remember to include the features we have learned about over the last few weeks such as: 
· Starting the letter with ‘Dear’
· Using informal features such as a P.S. message and drawing pictures. 

I look forward to reading them when we come back. 
Have a lovely Christmas holiday Class 3!  
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